
PROJECT ADDRESS:  
Glenn Dale Splash Park 
11902 Glenn Dale Blvd, Glenn Dale, MD 20769

CONTRACTOR: SMC

START DATE: November 2020

ANTICIPATED COMPLETION DATE: January 2021

CONSTRUCTION HOURS (TYPICAL): 
Monday- Friday 7:00am-5:00pm 
Saturday 9:00am-5:00pm  
(as needed to compensate for weather related delays)

SITE ACCESS:  
The construction team will access the project site from 
Glenn Dale Blvd and will be using the parking lot adjacent 
to the pond for construction crew parking.

PROJECT DETAILS:  
The Glenn Dale Splash Park stormwater retrofit project will 
include draining the existing pond and excavating the pond 
bottom to a uniform level. This process will increase the 
wet storage capacity of the pond.  The construction project 
also includes the installation of a forebay and gabion wall 
designed to capture debris and sediment from two inflow 
channels that drain into the pond. Join us for a discussion 
and review of this upcoming project and discover how a 
stormwater retrofit project can benefit your community and 
the environment.

If you have any questions please contact: 
Jam.Kendrick@thecleanwaterpartnership.com

For more information, please visit:  
www.thecleanwaterpartnership.com
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